Kadina @ Home 6 August 2011

From the President

The 2011 season has been another tough on field season for the Cougars senior sides. I would take this opportunity to thank our supporters for their ongoing support throughout the season. Congratulations to our U17's and U14's for their success thus far and we look forward to their participation in finals. We have also seen several of our quality young players represent the Cougars at a higher level throughout 2011with the Eagles and the YPFL. Off the field the CYFC is performing strongly with club finances up, post match attendances up and game attendances maintained from previous years. The major event of 2011 has no doubt been the sale of our Robert St premises. The successful sale means our oval building project is now ready to commence and we will be looking for both physical and financial support from all members going forward. Planning for 2012 is well underway and we will certainly see a better on field performance with the improvement and addition of experienced players to our senior list and a greater level of commitment from our current players. The exciting thing for our supporters is we have at times been playing up to a dozen Under 18's in our A grade side and these young men will over time see us climb back up the ladder.

TRAINERS

Trainers are needed for 2012 season.

Please see Andrew Thomson if
interested.

RAFFLE WINNERS

FIRST PRIZE: Joan Dutschke
SECOND PRIZE: Sue Gerschwitz
THIRD PRIZE: Hugh Wearing
All proceeds went to the Building Fund



Tickets donated by Centrestate Exports



FUNDRAISER

A big thankyou to all who supported our sports bag fundraiser.

We raised over \$1300 to go towards our new club rooms. Well done! Lookout for next years fundraiser – a club Guernsey. If you would like to sponsor this Guernsey and have your business logo on it please contact Annette Clasohm ph:08 88 363202 (only four spots left).

Any Building Fund donations please contact Scott Schulz.

A Word from Juddy

Well, July 23rd against Wallaroo at Maitland brought a lot of joy. The A Grade boys really put in a fantastic effort in front of an enthusiastic home crowd. To keep persisting all day and respond well to 2 serious challenges during the day was pleasing. All players had an influence on the day with George Davies, Josh and Jacob Dutschke, Curly, Zac Millar, Matt Roesler and Sam Goldsmith all being prominent.

Last week against Bute was at the opposite end of the spectrum, we never looked in the contest all day and the final score reflected that. A serious wrist injury to Matt Roesler dampened what was a forgettable day. Daniel Blyth, Jacob Dutschke, Tom Van Schaik, Curly, Todd Payne and Josh Dutschke all tried hard. Everyone was trying, however we were outclassed by a much more experienced and fitter outfit from Bute.

This week against Kadina we are expecting a much improved result from last week. Kadina are a strong side that will figure deep into finals so it is another test of character for us. See you there. Juddy

FOOTY FINALS

Congrats to our Junior Colts who are third on the premiership ladder and should make finals.

Barney's Senior Colts are just in there being fifth on the premiership ladder and will have to work hard with Kadina and Ardrossan games coming up.

SUPPORTERS NEEDED - these are both great teams to watch and if you have a spare Saturday morning get behind these boys and show your support. Junior Colts start at 10am, with Senior Colts following at 11.20am.

Finals times will be different so check the Country Times and come along to support them.

Eddie & Tim's





The Cougars Auskickers have 36 registered players. They play every home game and train every Thursday night. Ten of our Auskickers were lucky enough to play at AAMI Stadium at $\frac{1}{2}$ time of the Power versus the Suns game.

We have had a great turn out of regular dads at Thursday training which has made life easy for myself and assistant coach Timothy Davey. Thanks everyone who has helped out!

The match against Wallaroo saw a flashback to the days of Minis playing at half time of the A Grade. The players were very excited to be playing two games in one day.

Our Auskickers will again take to the field today in the morning and at half time of the A Grade so hang around and cheer them on.

U10 & U12 MINLATON CARNIVAL Sunday 21st AUGUST

Our under 10 and under 12 mini's have a carnival each year at Minlaton. This is a fun day with the Under 10s playing a few games against other teams in a non-competitive spirit (although parents and children seem to know the scores and who's won which games!).

Under 12s is a knockout competition with the most successful two teams playing off at the end of the day. More info will come from team coaches/managers as this event approaches.

BOUNDARY UMPIRES / WATERBOYS

Thankyou to everyone who has done boundary umpiring or waterboy jobs. We have a few who regularly put their hand up and this makes the Team Managers jobs so much easier . Special thanks to those who helped out last Saturday at Bute. The few who did these jobs have done it numerous times before and it was appreciated that when needed, they helped again. Many of our Senior Colts were playing either A or B Grade and we had no U12's and Junior Colt games so it was left to a few, who did more than one job on Saturday. Parents/Caregivers we need the boys to do these jobs for our club to run smoothly. If your child hasn't had a turn and would like one please see your team manager.



THANKYOU WATER BOYS AND BOUNDARY UMPIRES.

We also appreciate Nick Davies who organises water for the A Grade every week and has done so for the last five seasons.

THANKS NICK, TOP JOB!

LINDA'S CANTEEN

Big thankyou for anyone who has given up a couple of hours to work in the clubs canteen.

The roster has worked well most weeks and with everyone having a turn has made light work of the jobs. Those of you who knew you were rostered on and didn't bother to turn up or let Linda know,

SHAME, SHAME!

Linda does an awesome job and its great we have so many helpers.

Whats On!

Mamboobies

Tonight from 9

Sportsmans Night

Barley Stacks Winery 8.00pm 9th September 2011

\$50.00 pp

Greedy Frank

3rd Sept at the Club

COUGARS

COUGARS MERCHANDISE

ADULT HOODIES \$55

Mens Sizes 3XL - S

Ladies Sizes 10 - 18

KIDS HOODIES \$50

Sizes 4 - 14

ADULT POLO T-SHIRTS WHITE AND NAVY \$35

Sizes S - 3XL

KIDS POLO T-SHIRTS \$35

Sizes 8 - 14

ADULT CLUB JACKET \$70

Sizes S - 3XL

KIDS CLUB JACKET \$60

Sizes 6 - 16

KIDS NAVY FOOTY SHORTS \$30

Sizes 8 - 16





ADULTS NAVY AND WHITE FOOTY SHORTS

\$35 ea

Sizes S - 2XL

(or \$60 for both white and navy purchased together)
THESE FOOTY SHORTS ARE COMPULSORY
FROM START OF 2012 SEASON.

UMBRELLAS \$40

2 only

SPECIALS

OLD STYLE CLUB JACKET (1 only) \$50

Size 3XL

ZIPPED HOODIES (5 only) \$30

Sizes L & 2XL

OLD GUERNSEYS \$20

Various Sizes



